
 

 

 

 

 

 

03 February 2023 

Correspondence regarding the future of St David’s Hall 

Dear Huw 

Thank you for your letter dated 14 December 2022. The Committee considered the letter at its 

meeting on 11 January 2023. I am sorry for the delay in getting back to you. 

I am grateful for your offer of a briefing to me as Chair of the Committee, though I’m afraid I wouldn’t 

be able to attend a briefing under the circumstances you’ve outlined. If you were able to ensure that 

elements of the briefing could be shared, for instance with other Committee Members, I would be 

happy to discuss this further with the Committee. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Delyth Jewell MS 

Committee Chair 
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